
February 12, 2020 

Re: HB 2601 

Dear Education Committee Members, 

I am strongly opposed to mandatory vaccinations. Vaccines contain heavy metals, 
formaldehyde, live viruses and  other toxins all of which are not always disclosed.  
 
But, regardless of how one feels about vaccinations the larger issue is whether the 
government or the individual should make health decisions. Government officials are 
very often influence by big money from pharmaceutical companies and do not have the 
best interest of the individual at heart. Each person must make their own health 
decisions for themselves. No government has that right and parents must have the right 
to make these decisions for their minor children. 
 
Mandatory vaccinations are the thin edge of the wedge. We have only to look at the UK 
and other socialist countries to see the horror of governments refusing treatment to 
infants born with deformities or disease and euthanizing these poor babies even when 
parents have the funds to have them treated privately. Old people, depressed people 
and sick people of every description are now being euthanized with or without their 
consent. Remember Terri Schiavo here in our own country. 
 
Vote against mandatory vaccinations! 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mark and Rebecca Bielinski 
Paxico, KS 


